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CA RICH hires Sullivan as senior geologist
August 10, 2015 - Long Island

Carla Sullivan has been hired as a senior geologist as CA RICH. She has 18 years of experience in
the due diligence and environmental risk management with particular emphasis on Long Island and
New York City.
As a specialist in the environmental assessment of properties, subsequent sampling and remedial
corrective action of groundwater, soil, soil vapor, and underground storage tank management, she
has worked with federal, state and local government agencies as well as private industry. Sullivan
has managed programs including USEPA Class 5 Underground Injection Control; remedial
investigations for NYS Class 2 Superfund Sites; Phase Il investigations; voluntary cleanups;
combustible fuel storage tank removals and remediation; groundwater quality investigations and
remedial corrective action.
Sullivan's primary focus is client liaison and services in due diligence for lending institutions, real
estate attorneys and developers.
She is a member of the Long Island chapter of The Risk Management Association and the Long
Island Association of Professional Geologists.
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